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PREZ SEZ:
 

Oshkosh was a big success and a lot of fun. I was 
able to meet up with a lot of old friends and made 
many new ones. Since I was out that way, I stole 
away from the show on Friday to visit with my 
daughter and her family for a few days down in 
Missouri. That was also time well spent. 
 
This month is our annual Chapter “Family Cook 
Out” and pot luck! The Chapter will provide the 
“meats” as usual – you bring any side dishes/drink 
you desire or to share. Wednesday, August 10th, at 
the Robertson Hangar, 63032 Powell Butte Hwy.  
 
Dale will be doing his “Young Eagle” meeting 
starting @ 5:00 and we’ll have the grill fired up 
for Burgers & Brats @ 6:00!  
Need directions? Call me @ 541-306-1500,  
We’ll have the sign out for ya. 
 
We are also having a guest presenter, Dewey 
Conroy, the VP from Pacific Coast Avionics out 
of Aurora OR., come over to talk about all the new 
avionics options and ADSB options for 
experimental and hopefully talk about the changes 
allowing legacy aircraft to upgrade to the newest 
technologies.  
 
Hope to see you there and bring the family and 
friends! 
 

Thomas Phy,  
President 

Treasurer’s Report 
 
Financial: For period 01/1/16 to 7/31/16 
TOTAL INCOME              $1023.00 
TOTAL EXPENSE              $445.00 
NET INCOME  (loss)                 $578.00 
TOTAL CASH IN BANK                    $2820.66 
 

   
Jack Watson, Treasurer 

 

July Meeting Minutes 
 

Minutes of a regular meeting of The Chapter held 

on July 13, 2106, at the “Bend Builders 

Assist”/Robertson Hangar at the Bend Municipal 

Airport. Said meeting followed   the conclusion of 

the monthly Chapter Young Eagles Support Group 

meeting which adjourned at 5:45 pm.  

 

ATTENDEES 

There were some fifteen attendees including: 

Thomas Phy, Dale Anderson, Mike Robertson, 

Jack Watson, Charles Brown, Mike Bond, Jim 

Mateski, Mike Pederson, Kim Muinch, Kelly 

Farrington, Jeff Thompson, John Moeckel, John 

Noordwijk, Carter Fairchild & Mike Kloch.  

 

DINNER  

Consisting of Burgers grilled by Chef Mike 

Robertson, accompanied with potato salad and 

Costco Pizza were served at 6:10 pm followed by:  
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Meeting minutes - continued 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

At 6:45 pm at which time President Thomas Phy 

announced that, as Minutes of the previous 

meeting and the Treasurer’s report were 

published in the monthly newsletter and, there 

being no additions or corrections, we would 

dispense with a reading thereof. He then initiated 

a round of self-introductions followed by an 

announcement by member Kim Muinch 

concerning a proposed “Poker Run”  in 

September (see proposed details at the end of 

this newsletter) followed by several other 

announcements by President Phy which 

concluded at 7:00pm at which time:  

 

PROGRAM 

 

  
 

Mr. Phy introduced our guest speaker for the 

evening, Mr. Brian Lansburgh, who regaled 

attendees with his early experiences as a flight 

instructor in California, then as an Air Show pilot 

and concluding with his current role as a “Tail 

Wheel Instructor, Video Producer and publisher 

of the Tailwheel Journal,”   concluding his 

presentation at 7:45 pm at which time the 

meeting: 

 

ADJOURNED 

 

John S. Watson 
Secretary /Treasurer 
 
 

Young Eagles Support Group Meeting 
Wednesday, August 10, 2016, 5 PM 
Robertson (EAA) hangar, Bend Municipal Airport 
 
Agenda: Greetings, welcome new attendees, review of 
purpose, announcements 
 
Report on AirVenture 2016 at Oshkosh, WI.  
  
Members attending were Sonja, Tom, Lynn, and Dale. 
 
Share the loot – posters, pictures, charts, stickers, hats, 
educational materials 
 
FAAST topic:  “Fly the Airplane”: 
Explanation of priorities for normal operations, as well 
as emergency actions. 
Aviate, navigate, communicate – a simple statement of 
priorities. 
Simulate flight situations and the typical as well as 
atypical distractions that occur. 
Everyone gets to test their focus on flying the airplane 
as a number one priority and we will try as many 
different situations and distractions as feasible 
. 
Discussion and Conclusions … 
 
Family BBQ starting at 6 PM; please bring friends and 
family for a hangar party.  Bring something to share if 
convenient. 
      

 
 
Zoe is one of our regular members.  She was very 
fortunate last month to get a ride in a T-6, WWII 
trainer.  She said "It handles quite light for a large 
aircraft"    WOW!!!!!  
 
Dale Anderson,  
Young Eagles Coordinator 
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No more Lancair … 

 

Director of business development, Kevin Eldredge 
announced that Lancair International is to be liquidated.  
 

 
 

Evolution (above) production is shifting to a new 
corporation, Evolution Aircraft Co., which will remain in 
Redmond.  
 
“What we’re looking for is someone to buy the Lancair 
brand and assets,” Eldredge said. The assets include 
molds, tooling, and parts, as well as the intellectual 
property. He said he will not break up the assets. Ten 
percent of the current company’s revenue comes from 
supporting the out-of-production designs. “We aren’t 
pursuing that business. We’re keeping up.” 
“The most important thing is the buyer. It’s a big deal.” 
 
More than 2,000 Lancair 320/360, IV, IV-P, ES, and 
Legacy aircraft kits have been sold around the world, 
and more than 1,200 completed aircraft have been 
registered. 
 
 
Harrison Ford flew the 2-millionth Young Eagle 

in his deHavilland Beaver at AirVenture 2016 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
A mockup of the new Cessna Denali; was shown at 
AirVenture 2016 
 
The Denali is being promoted as a 285-knot airplane 
with a full-fuel payload of 1,100 pounds and a 1,600-
nautical-mile range, a 1,240-SHP GE turboprop with a 
5-blade, 105” McCauley reversible pitch prop. 
 

It would be larger than the Pilatus PC-12 at a similar 
sub-$5M purchase price. 
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Goodnight from Oshkosh… 
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 2016 CHAPTER BOARD: 

 
President             Tom Phy            541-306-1500 

                             maxfly55@gmail.com 
 
Vice-president     Charles Brown      541-576-4912 
                             cbshomebiz@gmail.com 
 
Secretary             Jack Watson      541-408-5614  

                            jswatson30@cs.com 
 
 

 
 
Treasurer:            Jack Watson      541-408-5614  

                            jswatson30@cs.com 
 
Young Eagles      Dale Anderson         607-591-1714 
Coordinator    daleanderson779@gmail.com 
          

  Newsletter Ed.     Mike Bond               541-317-8443 

             mvbond@q.com 
 

 


